*************************************************
St. John is a Stewardship Parish *****************************************************
May 15, 2011
Fourth Sunday of Easter

Saturday, May 14, 2011

Joseph Meaney – 10th Anniversary

Sunday, May 15, 2011


9:30 – Riley Politano –6th Anniversary


11:30 – Mass for the People

Saturday, May 21, 2011

9:30 – Mass for the People
Sunday, May 22, 2011

8:00 – Tony & Lu Cruz – Memorial Mass


9:30 – Anthony & Carmela Pollara—Memorial


11:30 – Martin J. Hanley—21st Anniversary
Please pray for the repose of the souls of Charlene Voci, Jasmine Camille, Ayden MacDonald,and Madelyn Santilli
Important Dates
Sat. 5/14 – 1st Communion – 10:00 am

Wed. 5/18 –1st Communion Rehearsal – 6:00 pm

Thurs. 5/19 – Pastoral Parish Council Meeting – 7 pm

Sat. 5/21 – 1st Communion – 10:00 am

Sat. & Sun. 5/21&22 – Catholic Women’s Club Bake Sale

Wed. 5/25 – Building Committee Meeting – 7 pm

Fri. 5/27 – Parish Game Night Social – 6-8 pm. Hall
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St. Vincent de Paul
The members of St. Vincent de Paul would like to thank everyone who contributes to the food pantry.
This week the pantry is in need of mac and cheese, paper towels, toothpaste, shampoo and deodorant.
Monetary donations are always welcome and may be placed in the small boxes at the doors of the church.
Welcome to all our members who have rejoined us through The Catholics Come Home Progam. May God give you the courage to live as followers of Christ and enjoy his love and guidance.
Our Shared Treasure
May 8, 2011 Collection: $6079
Grand Annual:  $42,910
2nd collection May 22, 2011--Military Archdiocese/Home Missions/Black & Native American
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DAILY MASS
Daily Mass will be celebrated in our chapel at 9:00 am Monday through Friday. Following Mass each Thursday, Chaplet of the Divine Mercy and Adoration will also be celebrated. Intentions are welcome at these Masses, please call the Rectory.
Please keep the following in your prayers:
Fr. Moses Akebule, Joan Hoffman, Bob Small, Maureen Ronan, Diane Naugthton, Tim Ayers, William F. Borden, Ryan Cuffe, Priscilla Sullivan, Frances D’Arcangelo, Kristina D’Arcangelo, John D’Arcangelo, Charlene D’Arcangelo, Gianna & Joe Cuccarello, Donna Dvorak, Peg LaFleur, Chip Langer, George Corr, Mary & Louis O’Donnell, Arlene Belliveau, Pam & Vince Adornato, Dorothy Howe, Margaret Rogerson, Nancy O’Connor, Brendan Hanrahan, Janet Johnson, Mark O’Reilly, Christina Wedge, Brooke DiBon,and John Vass.
    If you know someone who is in need of healing, physical, emotional, spiritual, marital and/or family prayers and have given your permission to place their name in the prayer list, please contact Debbie at the Rectory at 378-4207.
Support Vocations & Catholic Military Chaplains Next week.
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Currently, 285 Catholic military chaplains provide pastoral care to over 1.5 million Catholics on ships, in combat, on bases and in 153 VA hospitals.  Next week’s 2nd Collection for the Archdiocese for the Military Services (AMS) offers help to their Co-Sponsored Seminarian Program, which identifies vocations within the military and is now educating 30 men for the priesthood and subsequent military chaplaincy.  The AMS has no parishes from which to draw financial support and relies solely on donations.  For more information, please view:  www.milarch.org/faq

Parish Picnic

Please save this date. 

Sunday, June 26th following the 10:00 Mass. We want you to come and join the festivities and great food. It will be a time to meet each other and enjoy some relaxing time with each other. Invite a friend to join you. The success of this day depends on you and your presence. Tickets for the event will be sold after all Masses starting the weekend of May 21/22. Tickets are $5 for either a Hot Dog dinner or Hamburger/Cheeseburger dinner which includes garden salad, pasta salad, baked beans, corn, watermelon, desserts and beverages.

If you would like help please contact Carmen at 

508-378-4207

Please say a special prayer for all the children who received their First Communion yesterday and their teachers who prepared them so well.
Kalan Aylward


Anna Bagley
Giovanna Botta


Julia Carey

Brianna Cleary


Karyl Clifford

Michaela Damon

Julia Decarolis

Olivia Delprete


Bella Delprete

Elizabeth Donahue

Josef Floeck
Christopher Foote

Camryn Gonsalves

Jill Hickey


Jessica Kaplinger

Madison Lesogor

Jacob Lynch

Mia McDermott


Ryan McKenna

Megan Moore


Ryan Parks

Diego Restrepo


Ava Royal

Thomas Royal


Reece Weaver

Aidan Williams
                                Teachers

Deanna Lynch 

Julie Dundon

Brenda Armand 

Laura Hanlon

Jodi Dalto 


Winnie Hutchins

Dean Decarolis 

Anne Kaiser

Susan Oliveira 

Kelly Nicholson

Lisa Lesogor


Lisa Foote

Dina Danielson 

Kathy Cleary

Diane Handrahan 

Jean Marie Joyce

Reaching New Heights - A retreat for young adults in their 20's and 30's
(Re-) discover our call to discipleship by reflecting on the parables of Jesus.  Throughout the weekend, we will move from recognizing the "seeds of faith" in our lives to identifying what God is asking of us as faithful witnesses to the Gospel.  The retreat will include Mass, Adoration, talks, witnesses, personal prayer and the opportunity to meet other adults from the greater Boston area. The retreat dates are Friday Evening, June 3 to Sunday Afternoon June 5 at St Thecla Retreat House, Billerica, MA ($145 per person)For more info or to register, contact Fr. Mike Harrington mharrington527@gmail.com or 617-746-5794.

Dear Friends,
I have been very encouraged to see so many people attending the 9:00 daily Mass.  Prior to the Mass we have the recitation of the Rosary, which begins about 8:45. Following the Mass on Thursdays we have Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, The Divine Mercy Chaplet with Benediction at 11:45.  Please come and join us. 

This past Saturday we had the second of three First Communion celebrations.  It was a wonderful festive liturgy.  A special thank you goes to their teachers who prepared them so well.  The children’s names and the names of their teachers can be found in today’s bulletin.  

The weekend of June 4 and 5 will see the beginning of the summer Mass Schedule. The 4:00 Mass on Saturday will remain in place. The Sunday schedule will be as follows: 8:00, 10:00 and 6:00 pm.  The 6:00 evening Mass is new and I hope that it is a convenient time for many people.

The past two weeks has seen the death of two children, Jasmine Camille and Ayden MacDonald. Please pray for their parents as the cross that they are bearing is indeed very heavy.  

God bless,

Fr. Wally    

CATHOLIC APPEAL


We still have $10,965 to raise before we reach our parish goal of $20,500. Thank you to the 62 families at St. John’s that have already contributed. If you have not yet given, please consider a gift today and help us meet our goal. � HYPERLINK "http://www.BostonCatholicAppeal.com" �www.BostonCatholicAppeal.com� or call 617-779-3700. Every gift matters. Ms. Jackie Miller from the Pastoral Center will speak at all of the Masses next weekend regarding this Appeal.  








Coyle & Cassidy High School


(Seats Available)





Coyle & Cassidy High School has a limited number of seats available within the freshmen, sophomore, and junior class.  If you are interested, unsatisfied, or looking for a fresh new start, then please do not hesitate to contact the Office of Admissions at Coyle & Cassidy High School.





For more information, please visit our website. 





COYLECASSIDY.COM 





Or


 Call to schedule your child for our “Warrior for a Day” student shadowing program.





Phone #  508-823-6164  ext.619 or Email � HYPERLINK "mailto:admissions@coylecassidy.com" ��admissions@coylecassidy.com�



































